
 

Bishop Leibold School has designated the following information as directory information and will 
release this information for students in Grades Five through Eight to the Archdiocesan School Office 
for distribution to Catholic high schools in the archdiocese, unless the parent/guardian has 
submitted a Request to Restrict Directory Information  form to the school office prior to June 1, 2019 
or at the time of registration, if registered after June 1, 2019. 

Student name 

Student address 

Home phone number 

Grade level 

Gender 

Parent e-mail 

Parents who wish to restrict directory information should realize that their students will not receive 
information regarding high school enrollment, information events and testing.  This information is 
available from the individual high schools. 

 

 
Request to Restrict Release of Directory Information 

 
 

I choose to withhold permission to release any directory information for 
_______________________________________ to the Archdiocesan School office for 
distribution to Catholic High Schools within the Archdiocese.  I understand that s/he may 
not receive information regarding high school enrollment, information event or testing.  I 
further understand that I must renew this restriction annually. 
 
____________________________            ______________________ 
Parent Signature     Date 


